
Dear Parents and Guardians,

My name is Madison Webb and I am a Teacher Candidate in the process of

completing the necessary education to become a certified teacher. This letter is to notify

you that from Monday, February 26 until Friday, March 15, I will complete an experiential

practicum in Mr. Chapman’s Grade 3 class. During this time, I will teach ~25% of the

lessons each day. Primarily, I will be teaching Math and Social Studies lessons.

I will spend the remaining portion of the day alongside Mr. Chapman in the classroom.

I am excited and grateful for the opportunity to complete my practicum with your

students at Thornhill Primary School.

Sincerely,

Miss Madison Webb
University of Northern British Columbia Teacher Candidate


